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Spring is Here! 

Taste of Yountville
March was that time of year here in Napa when the wild mustard
plant grows through the Valley. At RiverPointe, employees and
guests marveled at the beauty as we traveled around the scenic
Napa Valley. We celebrated this time with the “Taste of Yountville”,
the street party that is everything delicious about Yountville and
Mustard Season. Owners and guests sipped, tasted, and enjoyed the
mustard season during the entire month of March. 

April in Carneros
April is the time of year for one of our favorite events, April in
Carneros! This two-day celebration of appellation in the Sonoma
Valley bridges Napa and Sonoma counties with 20 participating
wineries, food, live entertainment, barrel, reserve, vertical, and library
wine tastings. Transportation can be arranged directly through the
resort. This event takes place April 26th and 27th. Tickets are $45 in
advance or $50 at the door. We hope to see you in Carneros. 

"Move on" - Resort staff news
This is our most exciting time of year- April 1st marked the start of
the move-on. 

Our wonderful maintenance staff headed by Jerome Thomas, has the
task of bringing the 79 units back from their winter sleep. Our
maintenance and housekeeping teams will be hooking up, leveling
out, and dusting off the units for our spring and summer seasons. 

http://www.riverpointeresort.com/
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Congratulations to Yolanda Guzman on expecting her 2nd child, due
in September. She is our Supervisor in Housekeeping and has been
with us for a year. This time she is hoping for a girl. Please keep
your fingers crossed for her!

Congratulations to Mary DeLopez, Housekeeping Manager, who just
celebrated her 10-year anniversary working at RiverPointe! One of
Mary’s favorite parts of her job is being the creative force behind the
wonderful towel origami you see in the cottages. She does a lot of
research on origami and takes pleasure in her great creations! Congrats on being our favorite
Housekeeping Manager for ten years and counting! 

Best regards,

Racheal Shake-Giannecchini
Resort Operations Manager
RiverPointe Napa Valley
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